Letters from W. Micholitz to Frederik Sander
 

015lmn Micholitz to Sander




On board the S.S. Valetta, 21st May 1885

Dear Mr. Sander,

I hope you received the letter, which I posted from Singapore.

Well, I succeeded to go via P&O. Unfortunately the agents of P&O delayed the loading of the plants to such an extent that I was unable to get the Bill of Lading. ….

Now to the plants. Phal. stuart. are very bad., amabilis from Manila have lost almost all their leaves, but are beginning to grow again, and I believe they are not lost. The Phal. from Singapore (16 boxes) have kept remarkably well up to now, all other things fairly well. I would therefore like to land the Stuart. in M. and pack everything that is still alive in cotton wool and send overland. Eventful journey, had to reload the plants in Colombo and wait 4 days…..

Tomorrow we’ll arrive in Suez where we shall have to wait for 3 – 4 days due to quarantine and Bombay Mail – or maybe not. Well, let’s hope that we shall arrive in the last week after M. in L.

With kind regards,

Yours truly,


W. Micholitz

N.B. I have 50 boxes on board.

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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